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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding the designation of Workforce Resource Consortium as One-Stop
Operator, as follows:

a) Adopt a Memorandum of Understanding between the Santa Barbara County Workforce Investment Board
and the Workforce Resource Consortium for the operation of the mandated One-Stop system through June 30,
2010; and

b) Authorize the Workforce Investment Board to exercise the two-year renewal option, upon its appropriate
action provided for in the Memorandum of Understanding for the period July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2011.
[Enter body here.]
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